
Newsletter…

Dear Parents

Saturday 10th December, 12-2.30pm - St Theresa’s Christmas Fair

It’s hard to believe but the Christmas Fair is now only a few weeks away.  
We have fun stalls planned and hope you will bring along your children, 
friends and family to enjoy the festive atmosphere, creative activities 

and food.

The Friends of 
St Theresa’s School

We will have lots of things to do for the kids including 
Father Christmas’ Grotto, reindeer hoopla and a creative 
zone with lots of fun activities. There will also be the 
opportunity to get great portrait photos by the very 
talented Miss Johnson

It was wonderful to have so many people helping at the 
family disco.  It made for a great night. So please do put 
your name down, even if you can only help out for a short 
time.   We will be allocating each class with a stall so speak 
to your class rep if you are not sure about what is involved.  
Look out for the sign-up sheet will be going up soon.

As always we will have lots of great 
food options.  There will be the cake 
stall selling lots of festive treats and 
bar serving the ever popular Irish 
Coffees and a range of other drinks.  

Match Funding:

Lots of companies offer match funding. This means that 
they will donate an equivalent amount to   the money 
raised by a particular event or stall. We have compiled a 
list of the companies currently running this scheme. Please 
check the list on the notice board to see if the company 
you work for features on the list.  If it does we would love 
to hear from you as this is a straightforward way to raise 
extra funds.  Thank you to all the parents that have done 
this in the past.
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Class Donations

Reception Festive Filled Jars

Year 1 New Toys

Year 2 New Toys

Year 3 Chocolate

Year 4 Red & Blue Gifts for grown-ups (e.g. chocolates, mugs, candles)

Year 5 Stationery and Puzzle books

Year 6 Stationery and Puzzle books

Christmas Fair Class Donations

Friday 2nd December: 
Non-uniform day

please bring a bottle for the 
Bottle Tombola

Friday 9th December: Please 
bring a homemade cake for 

the Cake Stall

Each year we ask parents to support our fundraising by contributing specific items 
to the fair. It is the continued generosity of the St Theresa’s parents that helps to 
make our events such a success.  This year we are introducing some new stalls so 
there will be a flyer sent to each class with more information about the donations 
sent out shortly.  Please ask your class rep if you are still unsure.  All donations 
should be made before the 9th December 2016.

The class with the most donations will win a prize!

SOS: Raffle Prizes

This year we have found it difficult to source 
good raffle prizes.  If anyone works for a 
company that might be able to donate a 
prize we would love to hear from you.  Please 
contact us via sttfriends@outlook.com

We have had a great start to this year’s fundraising and have raised money 
to buy two new laptops for the school – there are 30 more to go….
Together, let’s make this year’s Christmas fair an extra special one to 

achieve our target!

Thank you all for your continued support!


